Welcome to Your Local Marketplace!

This space has been created on the P&C website to support our P&C Members, wider school family and local community to promote their start-ups, ventures, services and businesses to each other and to you in a supportive environment that encourages collaboration, connection and customers. Whether it is for your convenience, providing direct community support or reducing your carbon footprint in sourcing locally – *from people, families and businesses that you might have never known existed* - your local volunteer P&C Executives & Members want to help you.

The P&C's philosophy is 'locals supporting locals' and we have demonstrated this through extensive engagement with local businesses, families and individuals through the success of our online Raffle last year and the upcoming inaugural launch of the combined Primary Schools' Maleny Country Fair later this year. Our local community supports us and our School in so many ways and we want to return the favour in a way that encourages, promotes and continues to bring and keep us all together!

If anything, the COVID-19 pandemic has shown us that our local community is strong, caring and respectful in its support for and engagement with each other. This is why we are offering a service to everyone if they want to support their enterprise through promotion, support another through collaboration or to help you source goods, items or services from your fellow community members.

If you have a start-up, venture, service or business that you want to promote through **Your Local Marketplace!** please visit <u>here</u> on the P&C website.

Thanks you, **Zoltan Bourne**Vice President

